
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1 In response to this COGCC Form 2 application, Arapahoe County has the following comments: It 
would be appropriate for Crestone Peak Resources to pay the Arapahoe County voluntary road 
impact fees, given that the segments of Watkins Road and Jewell Avenue that will be used for the 
access route for this and the other 7 wells are within unincorporated Arapahoe County and the repair 
and maintenance costs for these roads will have to be borne by Arapahoe County. The $7500 per well 
road impact fee totals $60,000 for the eight wells. Additionally, the operator will need to apply for an 
oversize/overweight moving permit and a street-cut permit and the operator will need to arrange for a 
meeting with the County Engineering inspector to document the condition of the roads prior to 
construction and after completion. Please contact Wayne Habenicht, Arapahoe County Engineering 
Inspector, at whabenicht@arapahoegov.com. 

Please disregard the prior reference in Arapahoe County's comments to the Form 2A. That should 
have been a reference to the Form 2.

06/01/2020

Total: 1 comment(s)

The following comments were provided by members of the public and were 
considered during the technical review of this application.
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